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Dear Members of the Committee,  

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Senate Bill 210, which seeks to 

remove Oregonians long-standing right to vote by mail. This bill represents a direct 

attack on voting rights and would create unnecessary barriers for thousands of 

Oregonians, particularly seniors, individuals with disabilities, rural voters, and those 

with demanding work schedules who rely on vote by mail to have their voices heard. 

Additionally, removing vote by mail would increase election costs, create logistical 

challenges, and potentially suppress voter turnout. I urge you to reject this harmful 

measure and uphold Oregon secure and accessible elections through vote-by-mail. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of my concerns.  

Sincerely, 

Nikki Orlaineta  


